10/24/17 SVLM BOARD MEETING
PRESENT:  Frank Conner, Rebekah Schennum , Shirley Maddox, Susan Fleming, Jeanie Coffman, Anna Barb, Beverly Polk, Pastor Mary Louise Brown & Pastor Anna  Havron. 
 Pastor Anna Havron opened the meeting with prayer.
SECRETARY’S REPORT:  Minutes were accepted as presented.
 TREASURER’S REPORT:  Report was distributed and approved as read.   
LUKE’S BACKPACK:  A total of 225 bags were packed; 73 for the Southern Campus, 100 for Central Campus, and 52 for the Northern Campus.   Numbers will be going up since the reduced and free lunches have increased to 2,833 for this school year which is 45% for the County.  Head Start is 32, Charter House 40-45 lunches.  Charter House lunches are provided by the Methodist Church-Richmond.
[bookmark: _GoBack]FAITH COMMUNITY NURSE:  Report was emailed to Board members, discussed and explained.   Flu Shots were given at five locations. A total of 37 in Sept. and 90 in Oct. making a total of 127 flu shots being given.  
SMALL HANDS:  Volunteers are needed especially for the evening hours.  It was noted that volunteers could come as they are able—don’t need to commit to a regular schedule.  Email for Small Hands is smallhandvolunteer@gmail.com .  Pastor Drebus is updating the web site.  Contact him if you have information you may want on this site.  All Churches are listed as members.  Calendar will be available on this web site, so that all can be aware of events, packing dates, etc.
 Good Shepherd Program.  Judy Reynolds is the Coordinator for this program.  Program is continuing with locations of Emanuel, Reformation, & St. Paul-Jerome.
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT:   Shenandoah County Ministries Health Coalition board has decided to extend the MOU into 2018.  Pastor Mary Louise and Pastor Nabors are in charge of the committee for this service (MOU).  Reen Markland is the Faith Community Nurse Supervisor.  Reen is an active mentor and supervisor for SCMHC.
The next meeting will be at Emanuel Nov. 28. 
Meeting closed with the Lord’s Prayer
 Respectfully submitted, Anna A. Barb, Secretary
